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There have been no issues and programs broadcast during the past quarter addressing the 

needs and interests of the viewing area because of the following reasons. 

 

WDRL-TV is in receivership in the US District Court - Southern West Virginia. On July 

14, 2010, the Commission granted an application (File No. BALCDT-20100706GZW) 

for consent to involuntary assignment of the license of WDRL-TV to Millard S. Younts, 

Court-Appointed Receiver of MNE Broadcasting, LLC. The involuntary assignment was 

consummated on July 24, 2010. All remaining assets of WDRL-TV in Chapter 11 where 

placed with the receivership June 1, 2011 by the US Bankruptcy Court-Southern District 

of West Virginia. 

 

WDRL-TV remained off the air and silent July 15, 2010 with exceptions of June 29 to 

July 2, 2011 when the station resumed operations for programming. The call letters were 

changed from WDRL-TV to WEFC-TV effective November, 2011. 

 

WEFC-TV resumed operations for the period November 11, 2011 until December 28, 

2011, when it went silent again. The station remains silent since that date including the 

first quarter of 2012. On March 13, 2012, the Receiver filed an application for consent to 

assign the license of WEFC-TV. 

 

Once WEFC-TV returns to the air fulltime every three months a list of programs that 

have provided the station’s most significant treatment of community issues during the 

preceding three month period will be placed in the station’s Public File located at Higgs 

Law Firm, 9 Franklin Road SW, Roanoke, Virginia, 24011.   

 


